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June 2021 HSIS Enhancements and Bug Fixes of Note 

A new version of HSIS was released on 6/2/2021. The following is a list of some of the bugs fixed in this 
release. This release has no major enhancements.  

If you discover any bugs or have suggestions for enhancements, please email ryan.bowers@dot.wi.gov. 
If you do find a bug, please provide as much information as possible about what structure you were 
working on, what browser you used, if you were using a mobile device or not, items you were editing or 
clicking on prior to the bug occurring, etc. The more information you provide, the better chance we have 
at determining the cause and fixing it. Any screenshots or videos you can take are helpful.  

Bug Fixes 

The following bugs were fixed with this version. 

1) Users were unable to save changes to Tools > Preferences > User Account. This includes 
updating your email address.  

2) County program managers were getting emails about structural reviews for state bridges when 
they shouldn’t.  

3) Digits to the right of the decimal were being truncated when exported to excel.  

Unsupported Browsers 

Internet Explorer is no longer supported for use with HSIS. If you try using an unsupported browser, a 
popup will alert you that the browser is no longer supported. Please use a different browser if you get 
this message.  
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